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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: EURIG 
Subject: Simplification of RDA 2.7-2.10. Follow up 
 
 
EURIG thanks the representative of the British Library for this proposal.  
 
EURIG prefers scenario A because of the consistency with the new FRBR-LRM model. We 
are concerned about the problems for discovery and resource identification that the 
transcription of statements may raise; exception: for rare and early printed materials the 
transcription of the statement is very important for resource identification.  
 
We would appreciate more examples and assessment of impact on cataloguing practice 
and discovery of resources. 
 


